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June 27, 2022 

Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West  
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2  

Intersection Safety Review – Broadview and Mortimer 

Dear Councillor Perks and Toronto and East York Community Council, 

Broadview Avenue and Mortimer Avenue are two arterial roads with primarily residential buildings on 
both sides. On the west side of this intersection, Broadview Avenue connects with Pottery Rd which 
connects to Bayview. This is a very busy intersection and I have heard from many residents that this 
intersection is very unsafe for pedestrians.  

In the area immediately surrounding the intersection of Broadview and Mortimer, there are also two 
large developments planned. With the impending construction of two developments near this 
intersection, the local community has raised further concerns about traffic and pedestrian safety. I am 
writing to request that this intersection be reviewed to assess whether all measures are in place to 
ensure the safety of all road users. 

Recommendations: 

1. Transportation Services conduct an intersection traffic safety study at Broadview and Mortimer and
report back with recommendations to the January 2023 meeting of Toronto and East York Community
Council.

Sincerely, 

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor 
Ward 14, Toronto-Danforth 




